
-----Original Message-----

Sent: Monday, 1 June 2020 11:09 AM
To: DPE PSVC Major Projects Support Mailbox <majorprojectssupport@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Trinity Grammar School project 25081

I would like to object to the proposed development application because it will impact on our daily lives, we are
residents at  Prospect Road, we will have extra traffic and noise not to mention a high building in our
relatively low rise area.
Trinity staff and students often park in front of our property, that is very inconvenient as we have to cart our
shopping from further down the street, we should have the benefit of parking in front of our own property.
There is the pick up and drop off of students also happening in front of our property, I believe Trinity has a
large parking lot as well as a pick up and drop off area, why don't they use that facility, why should we be
disadvantaged by this all happening in front of our house?
School buses and also vans etc. are often parked here at time of school camp pick up and drop off, we will have
trucks etc. when the building commences, we had to put up with noise and pollution when previous
constructions were carried out.
Saturdays are very busy in our street due to sporting activities at Trinity College, it is impossible to park in our
street at those times.
Hope you will take our objection into consideration.
Yours faithfully,

Sent from my iPad




